
Media Contacts:  FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

 

Sales Department  

ASF Payment Solutions  

(800) 227-3859  

sales@asfpaymentsolutions.com 

 

 

ASF Announces Withdrawal from IHRSA 2020 due to COVID-19 Concerns 

 

Over the past month, ASF has been monitoring the spread of COVID-19, as well as the 

recommendations from the World Health Organization (WHO), the Centers for Disease Control 

and Prevention (CDC), and other public health experts on how to best slow the spread of disease 

and keep our most at-risk populations safe.  

 

Out of the abundance of caution, and for the safety of our employees, their families, our 

customers, and fellow vendors, we have decided to withdraw from attending IHRSA this year. 

Because of this, we’re ramping up our virtual presence. Please be on the lookout for emails 

promoting webinars regarding product releases, announcements regarding live stream or 

individual, online meetings, and check the “What’s New” pop up at log in of My Club Business 

and updates on the “What’s New” page in My Club Business software. Our commitment to this 

industry and IHRSA remains unchanged, but we feel this is the most responsible course of 

action, given the circumstances.  

 

 

 


